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NEW ANALYTICAL TOOLS ONSITE – GAS-DETECTOR-ARRAY (GDA2) FOR MONITORING HAZARDOUS GASES AND CHEMICAL AGENTS

Dipl.-Ing. Wolf Münchmeyer
General Manager, AIRSENSE Analytics, Schwerin, Germany
info@airsense.com
At the place of an accident, where chemical compounds are involved or release, fire brigades and rescue services have to be able to assess hazardous gases and compounds instantly in order to be able to manage the situation. Since many different compounds may be present at different situations – probably unknown – a very broad detection range is required.

AIRSENSE Analytics, based in Schwerin, Germany, has developed a portable hazardous Gas detection system for dealing with such situations: the Gas Detector Array 2 (GDA2). This portable unit can detect a wide range of toxic industrial compounds and chemical warfare agents within seconds. 

This unique measuring system comprises 4 different Detector-Technologies such as Ion Mobility, Photo Ionization and other chemical sensing within one unit. 

For example, the GDA can detect ammonia, inorganic gases, chlorinated compounds, cyanides and other compounds such as benzene, phosgene, vinyl chloride and chemical warfare agents such as VX, S- & N-Lost, Sarin and many more. 

It is the most powerful detector for first response currently in use.

Using the responses from its various sensing technologies the GDA complies with this requirement of broad detection and thus offers the highest amount of safety to the first responder.

Its operating modes are well adapted to operational needs of safety actions. The GDA2 offers compound identification based on its internal compound libraries and the multi-sensor-information. It is field-tested by fire brigades and police in Germany, Austria and Italy.
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